
Senate Reference No. 24-6 

 

Question Time 

 

On February 13, 2023, I asked a question about the university’s plans to address the growing 

need for electric vehicle (EV) charging stations on campus, especially considering the frequent 

use of power sockets in parking garages for charging EVs (Senate Reference # 22-19). In 

response, Chancellor Elsenbaumer stated that the university was planning a pilot project to install 

a dual charging station at the Kettler dock by July 1, 2023, with plans to install similar dual 

stations in each of the three parking garages. Could the administration please provide an update 

on the status of the university’s plans to install EV charging stations on campus? 

 

J. Mbuba 


